
 
 
September 17, 2025  

  
 

1. Attention to all Grade 11 and 12 students, come and meet the University of Toronto 
representative this Friday Sept 19 during lunch in the library!   
  

2. Hey Colts, our 45th Annual Terry Fox run will be on next Tuesday September 23.  
Athletic Leadership students will come to your F block class to collect donations.  
For every toonie, you will be entered into a raffle draw to win awesome prizes. The 
class with the most donations will also win a surprise. Let's show our support - all 
donations will go towards cancer research.  

  


